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Thursday 28th January 2021  
Dear Children, 
 
I hope you are all well and keeping safe.  We certainly miss seeing you in school and running around the 
playground.  I hope you are keeping active at home though! 
 
I wanted to write to you all to say how very proud I am of all the learning you are doing at home.  You are 
trying so hard to get your learning completed and we can see just how much effort you are putting into 
your work.  Don’t forget that we know how hard you can work in school and how great the presentation of 
your work can be, so don’t forget to do that whilst you are at home!  We will let you know if we know you 
can do better. 
 
We know that some of you have already signed the e-safety agreement, but some of you have had a 
problem with this, so I have attached it again for your parents to this week’s newsletter.  If you can’t send 
back a signed copy, your grown up can email Mrs Cox to let her know you have agreed to it!  It is really 
important that you stick to these rules, that way we know you are being safe when using the computer 
and internet.  Also, don’t forget the rules when using Zoom – no doodles!!   
 
I think that some of you might be finding uploading work to Google Classrooms a bit challenging.  Well, if 
this is the case, tell us next time you are on Zoom, or when you are communicating to your teacher.  We 
will try and guide you through it if you have forgotten.  I know that some of you have older brothers or 
sisters that use Google Classrooms so ask them to help you.  It won’t take them long to show you and they 
need a break too! 
 
I am going to try and set up a classroom for worship as I would love to see some of your ideas.  Mrs 
McCartney is helping me with that. 
 
It has been great to see you at worship in the morning.  It really makes my day to see you all sitting 
beautifully and listening so well.  I love starting our day like that together.   
 
Take care, be good and look after yourselves and your grown-ups.  Remember that they are doing a great 
job helping you with your work, but you mustn’t expect them to do it for you; they wouldn’t if you were at 
school! 
 
Take care and keep up the amazing work. We miss you. 

 
Mr C 


